
VRCBC  

Monthly General Meeting – September 20
th

, 2011 

The next VRCBC general meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 20th at International Movie 

Services in Aldergrove. Check their web site (http://www.internationalmovie.com/ ) to see their very 

extensive inventory of props, uniforms and military and related vehicles. It will be fascinating. The 

meeting will begin at approximately 7:30 pm but come early so you will have a chance to look around - 

and pretend you are a movie star! Guests are always welcome. 

Directions from Highway #1: Take Exit 73 onto 264th Street heading South, then turn West onto Fraser 

Highway, and then turn North onto 262nd Street. International Movie Services is near the end of the 

road. See the map below. 
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